From: Harrison, Adam (Councillor)
Sent: 20 November 2015 20:04
To: Planning and Public protection
Cc: Roe, Anna

Subject: 2015/5822/P

I am concerned that this application for condenser units at 1 Stephen Street will only
increase the noise levels in and around Gresse Street. Please can officers and
applications advise as to their view of the impact of this application and discuss with
ward councillors and residents.

Adam Harrison

Councillor, Bloomsbury ward

Labour group, London Borough of Camden
A: Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9JE

Surgeries: 1st Friday of the month: Fitzrovia Community Centre, 2 Foley Street, W1D 6DL

2nd and 4th Fridays of the month: Marchmont Community Centre, 62 Marchmont Street, WC1N 1AB
3rd Friday of the month is a roving surgery: get in touch to find out more.

Surgeries run 6-7pm. There are no surgeries in August or on Good Friday.



